

January 11, 2010

Dear Colleague:

The Latin American Program and the Brazil Institute of the Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars invite you to a discussion of:

Obama Administration Relations with South America: A Conversation with Five U.S. Ambassadors

Friday, January 22, 2010 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Sixth Floor Flom Auditorium Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars 1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

Featuring:

- The Honorable Vilma S. Martinez, U.S. Ambassador to Argentina
- The Honorable Thomas A. Shannon, U.S. Ambassador to Brazil
- The Honorable Paul E. Simons, U.S. Ambassador to Chile
- The Honorable Liliana Ayalde, U.S. Ambassador to Paraguay
- The Honorable David D. Nelson, U.S. Ambassador to Uruguay

Moderator:

Cynthia Arnson, Director, Latin American Program

The ambassadors will engage in a wide-ranging discussion of U.S. policy priorities in South America, focusing on the five nations of the Southern Cone.

We hope you will join us for this important opportunity for dialogue and debate.

Please RSVP, acceptances only, to lap@wilsoncenter.org.

Sincerely,

Cynthia J. Arnson

Cyrthia J. Umon

Director, Latin American Program

Paulo Sotero

Director, Brazil Institute

tank Stew